Kidmin Special Announcement

From: Jeremiah (jhaywood@mcknightcrossings.org)
To: bret_blackford@yahoo.com
Date: Thursday, February 29, 2024 at 03:44 PM CST

Important Note From the Children’s Minister

Hello friends,

As announced on Sunday, | have officially resigned from my position as the Children’s
Minister at McKnight Crossings. | have enjoyed my time here getting to love on each
of you and your sweet family. Though the news of my resignation may stir up
emotions, | want you to remember that | am always here for conversations.

I love this church and know that God is leading McKnight's vision and mission. | can
only see us moving forward beautifully. | have attached my resignation letter if you
would like to read it.

Note From the Leadership
It has been a challenging week since Jeremiah's announcement to take a new
position in the Dallas area. In order to more fully process his leaving, the leadership
would like to offer a time for dialogue during Bible Class this coming Sunday, March 3.
We will meet in the Auditorium from 11:00-11:30. We will allow time for your
thoughts, feelings and insights. In addition, we will provide updates on next steps for
the Children's Ministry, give a brief update on the Senior Minister search, and pray
together. If you are involved in the Next Gen Ministry, we hope you will attend.

Sincerely,

The McKnight Leadership
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